
 
 
 
 
 
April 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 

SAVE THE DATE  
Merchant Taylors’ Company Joint Schools’ Remembrance Concert  
Birmingham Symphony Hall         Sunday 11th November 2018 at 2.30pm        
 
We are delighted to announce that the Merchant Taylors’ Company is bringing together all of its 
associated schools from the UK for a one-night only Remembrance Concert.  Each of the 9 schools will 
showcase the best of their musical talent before uniting for a performance of Mozart’s Requiem in the 
second half.  
 
Parents and friends of the school will be able to purchase tickets directly from the BSH Box Office : 
 
Online – The Remembrance Concert is listed at https://www.thsh.co.uk/whats-on  click the Book Now 
Button on the listing page.  You will then be able to select seats and add them to your basket. 
By Phone – Please contact the Box Office : 0121 780 3333 (10am – 6pm Monday to Saturday). 
  
Please save the date in your diaries and more information for the pupils involved will follow later this 
term. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
D Williams  

https://www.thsh.co.uk/whats-on

